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27 January 2010 
 
 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
 
Many of you would have read the wonderful news in the paper 
yesterday regarding the award of the MEDAL (OAM) in the General 
Division of the Australia Day Honours to Sister Anthea. 
 
I’m sure you share with me the excitement and pride, and agree 
there could not be a more deserving person to receive this 
honour. Not only has she been a tower of strength as a member 
of the Alumni Committee but also the vital role she plays on our 
Campus is extraordinary. 
 
On your behalf I offer her our sincerest congratulations. 
 
Tony Williams 
President 
St Vincent’s Campus Alumni. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


